
The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Reminders  
Trip to Longford Park 

We need grown-ups to accompany us 

on our trip to Longford Park on      

Tuesday 3rd July.  We will be leaving 

school at 1:00pm and we will be back 

by the end of the day.  If you are able 

to help please speak to your child’s   

teacher. 

Summer Showcase 

The Summer Showcase for Year 1/2 is 

on Monday 2nd July 8:45-9:15am.  

This is your opportunity to come in and 

look at your child’s books. The children 

are very excited to show you all the 

hard work they have been doing this 

term! 

Morning Drop-Off 

Please remember that your child should 

be dropped off via the Year 1 play-

ground.  They should not be coming in 

through the door on the corridor. 
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Maths: This week we are learning all about time. We will be 

ordering the days of the week and months of the year and we will 

be learning to tell the time to the hour and half past. 

Key vocab: o’clock, half past, minute, hour, second.  

How you can support at home: Using analogue 

clocks help the children learn to tell the time to the hour and to 

half past the hour. They need to be able to read clocks at these 

times and write the hands on the clock to represent o’clock and 

half past. 

Phonics: We will be learning spelling rules while continuing to 

consolidate our phonic sounds.  This week we will be practising reading 

and writing words that end with ‘er’ and ‘est’ 

P5 sounds covered so far: ay, a-e, ou, ie, ea, e-e. ey, 

ie, i-e, y, ow, oe, o-e, ue, ew, aw, augh, au, ur, ir, ear, or, wh, ph, 

ou, oi, oy, ear, ere, air, are,  

How you can support at home: When reading, 

make sure your child is confident with their sounds and tricky 

words as this will help with their fluency. 

English: Our book this week is ‘Aliens Love Underpants’.  

We will be using it to write questions and come up with some    

exclamations.  Who knows, we may even have our very own 

alien come to visit us in Year 1….hang on to your socks! 

How you can support at home: An      

electronic version of the story is available at https://

www.youtube.com/watch?v=AGA9HjBubBU  It’s a very  funny 

book and is great for prompting lots of imaginative talk.  Try hot 

seating your child, where they pretend to be the alien and you 

ask them questions. 
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